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ANS NEWS 
Abstracts of the 1958 Winter Meeting 

September 15 is the deadline for abstracts of papers to be presented at the 
1958 Winter Meeting of the ANS to be held in Detroit, December 8-10. Ab-
stracts should be sent to the Detroit Program Chairman, Alfred Amorosi, 
Technical Director, Atomic Power Development Associates, Inc., 1911 First 
Street, Detroit 26, Michigan. Walker L. Cisler, President of Detroit Edison 
Company and Lawrence R. Hafstad, Vice-President of General Motors Corpora-
tion are cochairmen of the meeting. 

Transactions of Los Angeles Meeting, June 2-5, 1958 

By order of the Board of Directors, the transactions of the 1958 Annual 
Meeting are being mailed to all members. The transactions of the coming meet-
ing in Detroit, December 8-50, 1958 will also be mailed to all members without 
additional charge for 1958. 

Membership 

As of July 9, 1958, there were approximately 275 people in the process of 
becoming members of the ANS. If you receive a reference request from the 
Secretary's office or from a candidate please fill the request out immediately 
and mail it to the Chicago office. 

Los Angeles Meeting 

Registration at the Fourth Annual Meeting in Los Angeles was 825, of which 
275 were non-members. About 115 of these non-members applied for member-
ship during the month of June, to take advantage of the special offer to non-
members who attend an ANS meeting. 

Future Meetings 

Date 
Dec. 8-10, 1958 
June 15-17, 1959 

Place 
Detroit, Mich. 
Gatlinburg, Tenn. Various hotels 

Sheraton-Park 
Palmer House 

Hotel 
Sheraton-Cadillac 

Nov. 4-6, 1959 (with AIF) Washington, D. C. 
June 12-15, 1960 
Nov. or Dec. 1960 
June 1961 

Chicago, 111. 
San Francisco, Calif. 
Pittsburgh, Pa. 



Local Sections 

Washington, D. C. and Richland, Washington are the newest sections to be 
approved by the Board of Directors. 

Student Chapters 

Kansas State College is the newest student chapter. Professor Henry T. Ward 
sponsored the group. Professor William Robert Kimel, on leave of absence to 
Argonne from Kansas State, has been named Head of the Nuclear Engineering 
Department at Kansas State. Professor Kimel will assume his duties in Sep-
tember 1958. 

Octave J. DuTemple 
Executive Secretary 




